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• Mass tomorrow will be hosted by 7th Grade:  Parents are welcome and encouraged to attend.  Instead of 
doing Rice Bowls this year, we will collect change as we have in the past and give our sacrifices to Help 4 Kids, 
keeping our almsgiving local.    

• Open House:  Our school is hosting an Open House today!  Please encourage friends and family to come visit 
our beautiful school! 

• Registration for 2020-2021 School Year begins tomorrow!  Please see the information in today’s folder 
outlining the tuition and fee schedule for the 2020-2021 school year and directions for enrollment.  Be sure to 
read both sides of the flyer. * Also note, as directed by our Diocese we are going to a 12 month payment 
schedule as opposed to the 10 month payment schedule we are currently using.   

• No School Friday, March 13:  The faculty will be on retreat. 

• Book Fair is coming March 24-27!  Please see the information in the enclosed flyer.  

• Be Our Guest Gala & Auction Planning Meeting this Thursday, 3/5 at 8:30 am in the REC. All are welcome! 
Many hands make for lighter work! Please join us in planning this event for our Tuition Assistance Fund. 

• Shakespeare Showcase:  Congratulations to Hannah S. and Herman W. for being voted best actors by the 
students in the school.  Thank you Ms. Sauvageau for an enjoyable production!  

• Soccer News: There is no practice this week, but next week soccer players will practice Monday and Wednesday 
until 5 pm @ Seton High School.  Every week following, practice will only be on Wednesdays.   

• PTO Board meeting:  8:15 am, Tuesday, March 10, in the conference room.   

• Lip Sync:  Mark your calendars for our annual Lip Sync contest on Friday, April 24th, 7:00 pm in our gym!  The 
students will practice in the gym on April 22nd after lunch.  All proceeds benefit our PE Department.  This year 
we are looking at buying new Volleyball uniforms, replacing balls for recesses, and other fun PE needs. If your 
group would like to sign up, please email Coach Rollings at trolllings@standrewschoolmb.org                                

• Daylight savings time ends this Saturday!  Be sure to “spring” ahead one hour! 

• Please pay attention to any updates sent home concerning the flu or other viruses.  We are monitoring the 
CoronaVirus and CDC updates closely.  Thank you for all your support! 

• Horry County Summer Scholars Program:  Log onto www.horrycountyschools.net/summerscholars to learn 
more about the program offered for Gifted and Talented Students this summer.  Registration opens March 14 
and closes May 1.  Flyers are available in the office for interested students.   

"Act as if  everything depended on you; trust as if  everything depended on 
God.”    — St. Ignatius of  Loyola
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